Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, March 3rd, 2019
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 22 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Range Captain; Fred Ansick, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Indoor Director; Byron Kissane, Social Director; Terri Perry 
President's Report:  Bob Walla proposes 2 changes to the bylaws. They are posted on the board for review and will be voted on at the next meeting on April 7th.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  For those members that have not paid their dues, this will be the last newsletter. 
Membership Concerns: Competition team members did well at Indoor Nationals

If IWLA members would like to stay and shoot after Range Officer duty hours are scheduled to end, they are entitled to stay but must lock up when leaving. 
CRA Treasurers' Report: $1235 Withdrawn $703.65 Deposited $10450.14 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: The key policy will remain unchanged. RO requirements no longer include level 1 training. March 24 is the Winter Classic 9-11 registration. We will once again participate in inter club competition with other local archery clubs this year. 

Range Captain:  Fred has presented the 2019 budget. Two new Rhinehart walls are on order. Work party on the 16th finished extending the safety fence. Several targets and stakes were moved to improve safety. We are ordering another set of ASA targets. Cub Run will pay for the acquisition costs while IWLA will cover the purchase cost. 

Indoor Archery Director:  233 members used the range this month.
           Social Director: Luncheon after the meeting. 

3-D Director:   Ryan will make a judgment call  on which 3D targets need replacing for the upcoming Winter Classic. 
           AFC Archery Director: 21 people for the last 101 class. Next weekend will be STAR Fita indoors. March 30th Park qualifications begin. The new fee is $10 per attempt.

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.

VBA Representative: VBA  wants to go to 2 meetings per year. 
Old Business: Thanks to everyone that helped with the swap meet. A special thanks to Steve Johnson for his wonderful job organizing the event. $830 profit for Cub Run Archers.   
New Business: Fred would like to put up another plywood safety board by 13. Also a double snow fence on trail up to 15.
Adjournment:  11:50AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
